
NAVY CHILDREN SCHOOL, KARANJA 
SPLIT-UP SYLLABUS (2024-25) 

Class-V                                                                                                                                  Subject-English 

MONTH UNIT 
MAIN 

COURSE 
BOOK 

GRAMMAR VOCABULARY 
CREATIVE 
WRITTING 

PROJECT/ACTIVITY 

APRIL/MAY UNIT 1 

Poem 
Ice cream man 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LESSON 
Wonderful 
waste 

Nouns 
 
 
 
 
 
Verbs 
 
 
 
 
Words that can 
be used as 
noun and verb. 

Terms related to 
Taste and food 
 
 
Synonyms of 
new words. 

Report writing  
Page No. 06 
 
 

Art Integration: Draw 
a logo and prepare 
an advertisement for 
your own ice cream 
brand. 
Draw and colour your 
dream ice cream 
Page no. 08 
 
Class Discussion: 
Traditional foods of 
different states of 
India. 
Art Integration: Best 
Out of Waste. 

JUNE UNIT 2 
LESSON 
Flying together. 

Prepositions 
 
 
Question 
words. 

Let’s write Page 
No.36. 
 
 
 
Types of plants 
found in a 
forest. 

Page No.40 
Write a short 
paragraph on 
any one of the 
given proverbs. 

The clap word game 
Page No.40. 
 
Art integration: Draw 
a flock of birds and 
write a slogan. 
Music Integration: 
Listen to the sounds 
of birds and identify. 
 



JULY UNIT 2 

POEM 
Team work 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Poem 
My shadow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LESSON 
Robinson 
Crusoe 
discovers a 
foot print. 
 

Contractions  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Relative 
pronouns pg.46 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Conjunctions 
pg.54,55. 
 
 
 

Puzzle Page 
No.26 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Let’s create a 
pyramid Page 
No.56. 

Picture 
composition 
Page No.24 
 
Page 
No.54(story on 
strange foot 
prints) 

Word web- 
Find team members 
of the following: 
Cricket team, film 
making, School etc. 
 
Art Integration: Draw 
a picture of any 
game and write 
about it in 5 
sentences 
Class discussion on 
real life situation: 
What would you do if 
light go out. 
 
Class discussion: 
Express your fear 
even unreasonable 
ones. 
Art Integration: Draw 
the footprint of your 
sibling and frame two 
questions on it. 

AUGUST UNIT 4 

POEM 
Crying 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Simple past 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word building 
Page No.61. 
 
 
Feeling words 
Page No.62. 
 
 
 
 
 

Creative writing 
Page No.62. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class Discussion: 
Narrate/ write about 
an incident that you 
have experienced 
during the Covid 19 
pandemic time. 
Art Integration: Draw 
pictures showing 
different emotions. 
 



LESSON 
My elder 
brother. 
 

Use of” for and 
since” 

Learn and write 
10 past tenses 
from the lesson. 

Informal letter 
Page No.73. 
 

Class Discussion: 
Read and narrate a 
story written by 
Munshi Premchand. 
 
Art Integration: Draw 
a caricature of 
Munna and write 
about him. 

SEPTEMBER UNIT 5 

POEM 
The lazy frog. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LESSON 
Rip van winkle. 

Two-word 
adjectives 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adverb of 
frequency. 
 

Synonyms Page 
No.87. 
 
 
 
 

Vocabulary 
building Page 
No.89 
 
 
 
 

Silent letters 
Page No.90 

Creative writing 
Page No.92. 

Class Discussion: 
Tell a story/incident 
to your friends about 
the importance of 
time. 
Art Integration: Make 
a paper frog. 
 
Class Discussion: 
Read and narrate 
another story written 
by Washington 
Irving. 
Art Integration: 
Imagine and draw 
how would you look 
after20 years. 

OCTOBER  UNIT 6 

POEM 
Class 
Discussion. 
 
 
 

LESSON 
The Talkative 
barber. 

 Prefix 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word fun Page 
No.108  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice writing 
Page No.99. 
and plan a 
Grandparents 
Day meet and 
write a notice 
on it. 

Class Discussion: 
Describe the nature 
of your friend. 
 
Role Play: 
Write your own script 
(team) and present a 
Role Play for the 
given story. 



 
 
More 
conjunctions 

Fill in the grid 
Page No.98 

Art Integration: Draw 
different faces of 
barber’s brothers as 
explained by him. 

NOVEMBER Unit 7 

Poem 
Topsy-Turvey 
Land 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lesson 
Gulliver’s 
Travels 

Similies 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Degrees of 
Comparison 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Punctuation 

Words related to 
Voyage 

Let’s write Page 
No.114 
 

Creative writing 
Page No.128 

Let’s find out Page 
No.128 
 
Class Debate: 
Children suggestions 
should be considered 
in family decision. 
Art Integration: 
Draw/Paste pictures 
to create a Topsy-
Turvey. 
 
Punctuate the given 
passage correctly 
with correct 
punctuation marks. 
 
Toy Making: Make a 
puppet of Gulliver 
with available 
materials at home. 
Art Integration: Draw 
a sea animal of your 
imagination. 

DECEMBER Unit 8 

Poem 
Nobody’s 
Friend 
 
 
 
 
 

Contractions 
and full forms 
 
 
 
 
Articles 
 

‘No Words’ 
Words ending 
with –less 
Vocabulary 
Page No. 140 

In a short 
paragraph write 
how you 
celebrated 
Friendship Day. 

Music Integration: 
Enjoy and recite any 
poem on friendship. 
 
Class Discussion: 
Write few sentences 
about incident where 
you/your friend have 



 
Lesson 
The Little Bully 
 

 
 
 
Adverbs of 
manner 

been bullied and how 
you overcame it. 
 
Art Integration: Draw 
your own sea animal. 
 
Make your own Mini 
Encyclopaedia about 
Sea Animals. 

JANUARY Unit 9 
Poem 
Sing a song of 
people 

Collective 
nouns 
 
 

Words related to 
a city or village. 

Write few lines 
about ‘benefits 
of homemade 
food. 

Fun time Page 
No.158 
 
Class Debate: Where 
do you like to live in 
a city or a village? 
 

FEBRUARY Unit 10 

 Poem 
MaluBhalu 
 
Lesson 
Who will be 
Ningthou?  
(Reading/ Role 
play)  
 
 
 
REVISION 

Interjections 
 
 
 
 
 
Regular and 
irregular verbs 

Words related to 
environment 

Formal Letter 
writing 

Class Discussion: 
Bond between a 
mother and children. 
 
 Project work Page 
No.176 
Subject Integrated: 
EVS: Draw map of 
India and identify  
Manipur on the map. 
 
Paste a picture of 
traditional Manipuri 
dress. 
 

MARCH 
ANNUAL EXAMINATION 

 

 


